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“BE THE INSPIRATION”
September 9", 2019

Welcome: President Jacki opened today’s meeting with the pledge allegiance.. Officially back
at Danversport Yacht Club. Mixed greens, assorted vegetables, salads, coffee and deserts.

Invocation: Sarah D.

Attendance: Jacki S, Sarah D, Barry K, John S., Lenny M, Dan D, Sue C, Tom S, Becky K,
Christina, Annelie S, Matt S, Gary N, Ted S, Ralph A, Neal W, Brad H, Brian A

" GUEST SPEAKER

Alexander Falk from Rotary Youth Exchange.

* Rotary Youth Exchange is a Rotary International
student exchange program for students in secondary
school. Since 1929, Rotary International has sent young
people around the globe to experience new cultures.
¢ IANVERSPORT - Currently, about 9,000 students are sponsored by
Rotary clubs every year. Typically, students are sent to
another country for a year-long stay, generally living
with multiple host families during the year and being
expected to perform daily tasks within the household as
well as attend school in the host country. Short term
. exchange programs are also quite common. These
typically involve direct student exchanges between two
families arranged through Rotary to coincide with
major school holiday periods.

UPDATES



Brian Ahern is putting together a fundraising committee. If you are interested in joining, please
let Brian know. Brian will be updating us on the Fall Fundraiser, Raffles and other money
raising ideas for great causes. Thank you to Dan D and Rick G for donating Celtics and Bruins
tickets.

Becky Killborn updated us on the Rotary Trust and the 3 projects

o e - 1 .Flag Pole is officially up and flying at the Danvers High
i School football field.A dedication will take place on September
20", Times TBA

2 .Picnic Pavilion should be arriving from MI in November.
Currently have 3 bids in for construction with 3 contractors.

7 3 .Rail Trail — looking for volunteers to help with installing
- the picnic tables

Apple Orchard marker is officially installed with Rotary’s name.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Danvers YMCA Golf Ball Drop. On September 25" the Y will be dropping 200 numbered golf
balls from 30 feet on a golf hole. The ball that goes in or is the closest to the hole will win
$1000. If you would like to purchase a golf ball — they are only $20 each. Only 60 balls left.
www.DanversYMCA.org to purchase or drop by the Y’s front desk.

Photographs by Barry S. Kaplan on September 22™ at Cambridge Health Associates. Please
click on the link or cut and paste into browser.

https://www.dropbox.com/s/vebkxy437taul fv/show%20invite%3 Atitle.pdf?d1=0

SHERIFF’S REPORT

Sheriff Brad Hunt collected $135

Jacki - $3 for new members/

Alex - $2 asst governor nice to meet you what took so long
Sarah - $5 for 2 kids in school

Barry - 5 Rafa



John - Barrowclough YMCA tourney!!

Lenny - 42 year anniversary and stuff!

Dan - $5 rotary season is back!

Sue C - $10 son is married

Tom S - nothing special

Becky -$5 good to be back

Christina - $5 new member

Annelie - $20 pats win!

Matt S - Annelie is chair for all committees!
Gary - $5 great effort for Market

Ted - $5 new members

Ralph -$5 for Pats

Neal - $5 good to be back

Brad -$5 Dave Dombrowski’s resume building fund
Brian -$5 Matt’'s hard work on farmers market

Total - $135

Birthdays — No Bdays
Anniversary’s — Lenny M celebrating 42 years with Diane

Raffle: Tom S and Neal W picked a couple of Loooooooooooosers!!!
Bread: Brad and Teddy took some bread home
NO MEETING NEXT WEEK. See you September 9, 2019

Rotary
Club

Have a great week
John Somes
Rotarian Bulletin Editor



